
 
For immediate release: 03/30/2020 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
We at NCCM and Thomas Rolls prioritize the safety and well-being of our employees, the public, and our 
customers and we recognize the important role we play in supporting our customers’ ability to 
safeguard the nation’s vital infrastructure.  NCCM is taking all steps necessary to promote the health of 
employees and is taking prevention measures that support the vital operations of our customers.  We 
continue to evaluate and monitor the severity of COVID-19 and continue to follow all measures 
recommended by the CDC to keep our employees, vendors, and customers safe and healthy.  
 
We are happy to announce we will remain open and operating under the current regulations and 
guidelines outlined in regards to COVID-19.  Our service and technical support team remains on call and 
accessible while working remotely, and a core manufacturing team is ensuring uninterrupted production 
of vital orders for our critical business customers, all while practicing vigilant and enhanced hygiene and 
sanitization practices directed by the CDC. 
 
We are grateful for our employees and the crucial role they are playing in our community and to our 
customers by providing world-class nonwoven rolls to the primary metals, automotive, machinery 
manufacturing, and material handling industries. 
 
God bless, keep strong, and stay healthy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NCCM Company, LLC 
 
 
Additional information from the CDC regarding ways to protect yourself and your work environment can 
be found here. 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

